
SANCTUARY WORSHIP ATTENDANCE FOR FEBRUARY 14, 2021 
8:30 Attendance = Canceled 10:30 Attendance = 69   Total Attendance = 69 
 
Financial Giving Breakdown General Fund   

Loose $80.00 
Envelopes $2,245.00 
Total General Fund  $2,325.00 

G.F. offering needed for budget & mortgage payment = $7,685.16 
 
Designated Giving 

CCDR $50.00 
Total Designated Giving $50.00 

 
Total Offering:                     $2,325.00 + $50.00   =   $2,375.00 
 
               Current Connection Center Debt   =   $677,905.67 
 
Upcoming Events and Reminders: 
2/21: Deadline for Newsletter Articles 
2/22:  Karate School at 6 pm 
2/23:  Cub Scouts 6 pm 
2/24:  Promise Kids Zoom meeting at 6:30 pm 
            Bible Study Sanctuary–In person & Live Stream at 7 pm 
            Connection Youth-In person in Youth Room at 7 pm  
            The Ladies Connection Zoom meeting at 7 pm 
2/25:  Karate School at 6 pm 
2/27:  Men’s Prayer Group meets at 8 am 
 
 
For the safety of yourself and others when coming and going, we encourage you to 
distance around others and to wear a mask while inside the church buildings. Thank 
you for your and cooperation!  

 
------------------------TEAR OFF AND PLACE IN OFFERING CONTAINER-------------------------- 
 

Prayer Need:  ___________________________________________ 
_______________________________________________________ 
_______________________________________________________ 

Name:   ________________________________________________ 

 Newville First Church of God  
February 21, 2021, 8:30 & 10:30 am 

A Worship Celebration 
 

 

Musical Prelude - A Time of Preparing to Worship 
Song of Worship:  “Blessed Assurance”           Page 572 
A Prayer of Thanksgiving 
Song of Worship:   “Yes I Will”             Chris & Andrea Clugh 
 Message Series:  “Answered Prayers” 
    Message:   What Do You Fear?            Pastor Wayne 
    Text:   Psalm 37:1-7 
Prayer of Sending                    
Musical Postlude – A Time of Reflection  

 
Easter Egg Hunt Donations -  Donations of 
individually w rapped candy, stickers, small 
trinkets, coins and prizes are needed for the 
annual Easter Egg hunt.  Donations may be 
placed in the designated box in the Cafe.  Please 

have your donations to the church by Sunday, March 21 so 
that the eggs may be filled by volunteers.  Any questions, see 
Katie Kane. 
 
Promise Kids Wednesday Night Clubs 
On Wednesday, March 3rd, Promise Kids w ill have two options 
to learn about God.  At 6 pm, Promise Kids Zoom w ill be 
offered to any families who w ish to participate virtually.  
Contact Katie Kane to receive the Zoom link.  From 7-8 pm, 
Promise Kids Clubs w ill meet in-person at the church.  Mask 
guidelines and health precautions w ill be in place.  Questions?  
See Katie Kane. 
 



We are Regathering! 
Upcoming dates and locations 

 

Children’s Church beginning TODAY during 10:30 service only!  
Parents will need to stop at check-in desk to register your 
children upon arrival. 
 

SCHEDULE UPDATES BEGINNING ON MARCH 3rd! 
 

Children’s Ministry 
Promise Kids meeting by ZOOM at 6:00 p.m. 
Promise Kids meeting in person at 7:00 p.m. 
    Meeting in Children’s Connection Center 
 

Connection Youth Ministry 
Meets in person at 7:00 p.m. 
    Meeting in Youth Connection Center 
Also Facebook: Newville FCOG Youth Group page 
 

Adult Connection Groups 
Prayer & Bible Study: Meet in-person and on Facebook  
    Study on the Sermon on the Mount led by Pastor Wayne 
 

Bible Connection:  Meet in classroom on right of Sanctuary 
    A Study on the Apostles led by Robert Cormany 
 

Men’s Connection:  Meet in classroom on left side of Sanctuary 
    Mysteries of Heaven led by Jeff Miller 
 

Ladies Connection:   Meet in classroom left side of Sanctuary 
    Bible and Book study, “Quieting the Shout of Should” 
 

Rooted:  Meeting in the home of Bradley and Ashley Lay 
    Young couples discuss having a Christ-centered marriage 
 

We are looking at reopening our Sunday Connection groups 
after Easter.    

 
Lent is about becoming Scripture-saturated 

and Jesus-infatuated:  in everything, to 
learn to see JESUS 

 

 
Big Spring Inter-Church Council Lenten 
Lunches and Parking Lot Service will be at 
noon each Friday from March 5th to March 
26th at BS United Lutheran Church parking 
lot.  A box punch will be provided to each 

person after the service.   Come as you are . . . Stay in your 
car, and tune to Radio 87.9 for the service.   

 

 

 
Our church will be hosting the CONNECTION YOUTH 
RETREAT on April 23-25, at Camp YoliJwa, Doubling Gap, PA.  
The cost is $75 per person (Checks payable to NFCOG).  All 
interested Youth need to register by April 7th using the link:  
                     https://forms.gle/EbJn248RDs1QZJQa6   
Contact our Youth Director, Shawn Peale at 
shawn@tcp.church or 856-689-7736 for more details!  
 
Storm Watch & Cancellation of Services – Please listen carefully 
to TV Stations 21, 27 and 15 and Radio Stations 97.3, 94.9, 
99.3, FM97, Whp580 and Clear Channel announcements to see if 
one or all of the services are being cancelled on a particular day.  You 
can call Pastor Wayne at 717-448-6994 or Buz Anderson at 717-776-
4734.  Please use sound judgment about attending services during 
inclement weather.   

https://forms.gle/EbJn248RDs1QZJQa6
mailto:shawn@tcp.church

